
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Harry, for becoming more  
independent! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

7th March 2022 

Year 2 -  Noah, for settling into Year 2  
so wonderfully. Well done! 

Year 3 -  Lottie, for generosity  
towards others. Well done! 

Year 4  -  Freddie, for superb  
confidence in swimming.  

Year 5 - Riley,  for putting 100% effort  
into everything he has done this  
week! 

Year 6   -  Rory, for being kind and  
very generous! 

EYFS -  Ella, for always trying hard and  
not giving up!  

Key Dates for Your Diary 2022 
 

Comic Relief -  Friday 18th march   

Parents Evening - 22nd March  

Parents Evening - 23rd March   

FOS Lenten Market and Event -  Thursday 7th April  - details 

to follow 

Easter Service - 1.30pm Friday 8th April  at St Mary’s Church 

School breaks up for Easter - Friday 8th April 

School re-opens after Easter - Monday 25th April 

Bank Holiday -  Monday 2nd May 

School breaks up for Half Term - 27th May     

School re-opens - Monday 6th June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 27th June 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

   

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Francis 
Year 1 - Jasper 
Year 2 - Myron 

Year 3 - Charlie 
Year 4 - Mia 

Year 5 - Annabelle 
Year 6  -  Emma 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Sandy 
Year 1 - Ava 

Year 2 - Luke 
Year 3 - Josh 
Year 4 - Noah 
Year 5 - Noah 

Year 6  -  George 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil 
where roots  

grow and seeds flourish.   
Luke 8:4-15 

PE T-Shirts 

As our uniform suppliers are having difficulty obtaining jade 
green PE t-shirts we have decided to extend the colour range and 

children can wear navy, white or jade tops for PE.  
e colours for PE t-shirts to navy, white or jade. Thank you  

Attendance Award 
Year 2 

Whole school  
attendance  

97.4% 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Reception 
 

98.8% 

Class 1 99.4% 

Class 2 100% 

Class 3 96.5% 

Class 4 97.6% 

Class 5 97.1% 

Class 6 94.5% 

Comic Relief 
Please wear a funny hat 
and something red for  

comic relief on Friday 18th 
March. Donation £1 /family 
We will have red noses for 

sale in school from Monday  
morning for £1.50. 

School Meals Price Increase 
School lunches will increase in price from the 4th of April 2022 and VAT 

on Nursery meals will also increase to 20% 
Please note the new prices are 

Pupil Meals £2.20 / Nursery Pupil Meals £2.64 
This increase will not affect children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 as 
they are all eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals. If you think 

your child may be entitled to FREE SCHOOL MEALS, as a result of a 

Parents Evenings 
We are holding a hybrid parents evening on Tuesday the 

22nd and Wednesday the 23rd of March. 
There is a choice of appointment types. On Tuesday 

22nd of March virtual appointments can be booked. These 
will take place via video call using School Cloud. 

On Wednesday the 23rd of March in person appoint-
ments can be booked. These will take place in classrooms. 
All appointments will be for 10 min slots. The sessions will 

run from 3.30pm-5.30pm on both days. 
All appointments (both virtual and in person) should be 
booked using the school cloud link below. Enter your  
details and your child's details to log in. If your email  

address is not up to date with the office, then please up-
date us as it may not work if your email doesn't match the 

one which we have on record.   
Booking is open now and will close at the end of the school 
day on Monday the 21st of March so that teachers can print 

off their schedules. 
https://staindropprmary.schoolcloud.co.uk/    (please note 

if typing this address there is no i in primary!) 


